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Date: 03 March 2023 12:02:33

Dear Andre Pinto,
 
Thank you for consulting North Norfolk District Council regarding the Rule 8 letter for the
Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility.
 
NNDC have no comments or observations to make on this NSIP and have no plans to dedicate
available resource to review and take part in the NSIP examination.   This is because the location
of the proposed energy from waste site and the distance from the boundary of North Norfolk
District Council’s (NNDC) area, means that the only likely potential impacts arise from emissions
to air from the plant and from highway matters. Given that emissions to air are highly regulated
and on the basis that any highway related matters will be considered by Norfolk County Council
as Highway Authority for the NNDC area, NNDC do not consider it necessary or appropriate to
participate in the NSIP and would ask the Inspectorate to note this request.
 
Kind Regards
 
Geoff Lyon (MTCP, MRTPI)
Development Manager
 

Geoff ​ Lyon
Development Manager
+
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